CPV - Submission 106

From: John Fassoulakis

Sent: Wednesday, 29 May 2019 4:18 PM
To: taxiinquiry

Subject: Taxi reforms

To whom it may concern,

The taxi industry changes have severely affected what we expected would be our main source of retirement income.
We had one taxi licence, and as self funded retirees expected the rental income would provide us with a
comfortable retirement.

The loss of our income and asset has resulted in the quality of our retirement being severely reduced.

We were not adequately compensated for this loss.

We sincerely hope that changes can be made to reduce the impact it has had on our family as well as all the other
families that have been so negatively impacted.

Regards loannis and Argyro Fassoulakis.

Sent from my iPad
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